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June 30, 2020 
 
Frito-Lay 
7701 Legacy Dr 
Plano, TX 75024 
          
RE:  Spill Closure Approval [CVID #22153] 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Enforcement Program (ENF) of the Montana Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) 
received a report that approximately 100 gallons of diesel fuel spilled to the environment due to a 
truck accident on Interstate 90 Eastbound, mile marker 315.8 in Gallatin County, Montana.  The 
incident occurred on March 26, 2020. 
 
On June 24, 2020, a report was received from Jeb Pedrazzi with Olympus Technical Services that 
outlined the cleanup activities. Approximately 34.7 tons of diesel fuel-impacted soils were 
removed. The impacted soil was transported to Logan Landfill in Gallatin County, Montana, for 
disposal. The excavation was backfilled with MDT road mix, graded, seeded, and an erosion 
blanket was installed to reduce erosion due to the steep slope at the spill site. Analytical results for 
the samples taken indicate all impacted soils were adequately removed from the site. 
  
Based upon the information provided, ENF is closing the file.  If you have any questions, please 
contact me at the telephone number listed below.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
John Rasmann 
Environmental Enforcement Specialist 
Enforcement Program 
(406) 444-5328 
jrasmann2@mt.gov 
 
cc via email: Jeb Pedrazzi, Olympus Technical Services 
  Gallatin County DES 
  Gallatin County Environmental Health 
  Joe Radonich, MDT 
  Tracie Murphy, Spill Center 
   


